
Hebert, Michelle 

From: Upta Camp <uptacampedibiec0@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:31 AM » 

To: Hebert, Michelle 

Subject: Testimony for id 1717 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Good morning senator Hickman supica and distinguished members of the veterans and legal affairs 

committee. i’m vvriting to testify in favor of ld 1717 an act to do back ground checks on medical program. 

I see this as a positive thing to do. It will improve the program with quality participation. I believe this is a 

start to keeping bad actors from being able to obtain a license. I do see two 

Likes that needs redacting though. Line 41 and line 42 could create some issues. So provided we were to 

make those lines disappear I think it's a solid bill that will protect patients and the program. I thank you 

kindly and if you have any questions I'm always available for a phone call. Thanks kindly Scotty 
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